
SUMMARY OF WASHINGTON ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, INC.’S 

NET METERING TARIFF 

 

Washington Electric Cooperative, Inc. (“WEC”) is filing a revised net metering tariff.  The net 

metering tariff proposed by WEC is submitted pursuant the Vermont Public Service Board’s 

Order dated August 29, 2016, and proposed Rule 5.100.  

 

The changes to the net metering tariff are necessary to comport with the recent Vermont Public 

Service Board’s Order and proposed Rule 5.100 

 

Net metering systems installed prior to the filing of this tariff will take service under terms 

provided in this tariff.   Legacy systems will no longer be subject to the grid service fee charges 

as provided in the pre-existing tariff.   

  

 

 


